
Kyle Corbin is the Director of Business Development at SafeinHome.  In his 20+ year career he 
has experience with almost every aspect of service delivery in the intellectual and developmental 
disabilities field.  His background offers a unique perspective when discussing Remote Supports 
Services and community engagement with providers, individuals, and representatives of state 
agencies. 

He has held roles in both the public and private side of service delivery and has worked closely 
with stakeholders in multiple states to develop rules and guidance promoting the use of 
Supportive Technology across the nation.  He was instrumental in the push to make Ohio the 
first Technology First state and helped dramatically increase the number of individuals using 
supportive technology nationally.
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